

**Hurst Community Association
Exec Meeting Monday 1st June 2015**

1.Present. Alan Fish. Donald Barr. Wendy Maguire. Richard Ambler.
Steven Kingsley.

2. Apologies for absence.

Nat Lyne. Mark Fish. Wyn Fish. Bill Fairfoul.

3. Minutes.

Accepted.

4.Matters arising from the minutes.

5a.Still not able to access telephone banking. Should we consider changing banks?

10a Hole has been made so gate at main entrance can be made secure when open.

5.Chairman's report.

- a. MENCAP have now paid but there may still be some outstanding bills. Don said he will be sending the quarterly account for *April/ May / June* in the next week or so.
- b. Kings Church could use our projector and sound. Brian re cost?

6.Secretaries report.

NTR.

7.Treasurers report.

In the absence of the treasurer his report will be emailed to those present.

8 Groups.

b. Bar Sink now done.

cp. Ashton college are to do the painting. When???

l. Lights OK

m. Over ride switch has been fitted to outside lights for use after 11.0.

s. Scouts No representation.

sscp. Margaret Sidebottom will be the independent member of the auditioning panel.

Yd. 16th to 18th July. For Chocolate Factory Show. Donald said there was some confusion as Elliot (MENCAP) is objecting to standing down two weeks consecutive. Re Dancing Show the previous week.

w. HCC web site. Don said the site is up to date and some images have been uploaded to the site. (Click Gallery on the main task bar to access) Don said he is having problems with the online calendar. He will speak to Mark.

9. Safety

NTR

10 Any other business.

- a. Nat enquired if it would be possible to replace barrier on the balcony with a glass one.

There being no further business the chairman thanked all present and closed the meeting at 8.15.

Next Meeting 6th July.